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Student	news-	WELCOME	BACK	WOLF	PACK!		Our	students	are	back	
and	ready	for	action	for	this	school	year.		All	58	members	of	the	ExCEL	
Wolf	Pack	are	excited	for	the	new	look	and	technologies	that	are	at	
ExCEL	this	year.		With	the	new	boards,	Chromebooks,	and	gym	floor	the	
Wolf	Pack	is	ready	to	tear	into	the	new	year.		Even	though	August	was	a	
short	month	we	still	had	some	students	truly	go	above	and	beyond.		The	
newly	coined	“leaders	of	the	pack”	are	Ryder	Y.	from	Kewanee	in	the	
elementary,	Ryan	S.	from	Kewanee	in	the	middle	school	and	Dakota	T.	
from	Kewanee	in	the	high	school.		
	
Staff	news-	With	the	addition	of	4	new	teachers	this	year	and	a	new	para	
or	two	the	staff	has	come	together	to	form	what	might	be	the	strongest	
group	of	educators	to	ever	grace	the	halls	of	ExCEL.		Mark	Jeffery,	one	of	
those	four	new	teachers	was	voted	as	the	Leader	of	the	Pack	for	the	staff	
for	the	month	of	August.				
	
Building	news-	The	work	of	the	summer	crew	is	still	shining	bright	as	
we	get	into	September.		The	newly	refinished	gym	floor	is	still	looking	
pristine	and	the	new	paint	around	the	halls	has	made	the	building	as	
inviting	and	presentable	as	ever.			
	
	


